
Term Planner 

 Thursday 8 April—Last 
day for Term 1 

Future Dates 

2022 School  
Development Days 

Friday 3 June  

Monday 18 July  

Monday 10 October 

Friday 16 December 

A message from the Principal…………….. 
TPS Bulletin 11 March 2022 

Week 6 Term 1 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Swimming Carnival 

A terrific day was had by all at last week’s faction swimming carnival with Meckering Primary 

School. Tammin Primary School students all put in their very best effort and behaved with 

admirable sportsmanship. For the second year running we came away with the shield.  

Congratulations to all students who contributed to this outcome. 

 
Award Recipients  
Hudson - Year 3/4 Runner Up Champion Boy  
Sophie - Year 5/6 Runner Up Champion Girl 
James - Year 5/6 Runner Up Champion Boy 
Sam - Year 5/6 Champion Boy  
 

Council Members 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all 2021 Tammin Primary School Council  

members for the time, effort and input to our school. Our first School Council meeting for the 

year was held on Tuesday 1 March 2022 via Zoom. Thank you to everyone who attended.  

2022 Council members: 

Council Chair: Kate Raston  

Parent representatives: Liz McDonald, Keira Wirth, Narelle Caffell, Glen Bradley, Rik Soderlund 

Staff representative: Yvonne Darcey, Sara Garcia-Zoiti, Lee Constantine, Tricia Delamotte. 

Thank you everyone for your commitment and welcome to the new members. I look forward 

to a productive 2022. 

 

Director of Education  

Doug Cook, the Wheatbelt Director of Education paid Tammin Primary School a visit on 

Wednesday. He arrived in time to be part of our first student assembly for the year. Mr Cook 

presented our student leaders with their new badges and was very impressed with how   

everyone spoke and understood their roles as leaders in our school.  

 

Online Safety 

It is becoming increasingly important that we ensure our children are safe online and  

understand the pitfalls of what ‘unsafe’ behaviour looks like. The eSaftey Commissioner  

produces excellent resources to help us all work with our children to explain how to be safe 

when we are online. They produce resources to help parents and carers talk about online 

safety issues and strategies with their children that includes downloadable books, information 

sheets and videos. 

Parents | eSafety Commissioner 
 
Have a wonderful weekend everyone. 

Regards 

Yvonne Darcey 

Principal 

https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents
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 Look what’s been going on at School  

Swimming Carnival 

The students enjoyed having Erica from Netball WA, 

attend the school and show us some Netball Skills. 

Well done everyone, a total of $79.50 

was raised for Cystic Fibrosis 

Some outdoor classes! 


